
 
 
 
 

November 18, 2012 
 
Dear Members and Blessed Families, 
 
Thank you for your dedicated investment in God's Providence in America and your sincere 
preparation for Foundation Day. 
 
One important condition for Foundation Day directed by True Father is the education of 13,000 
faith leaders through the Original Substance of the Divine Principle. Through your unified efforts, 
a total of 8,000 have already been educated -- 62% of True Father's goal. 
 
An exciting plan has now been approved by President Hyung Jin Moon for educating the 
additional 5,000. It comprises two national OSDP broadcasts from New York City -- the first 
on Saturday, December 1 and the second on Saturday, December 15. Each program lasts from 
1:00 PM to 4:00 PM EST.  
 
The OSDP content has been condensed to a three-hour format for these programs. 
Presentations will be delivered in a dynamic way by capable ACLC clergy. The music will be 
inspiring and the quality of the programs will be excellent. The broadcasts will be accessible 
through a simple online link, for easy viewing in local churches and community centers as well as 
Unification Church facilities. They will be recorded for use in future programs as well. 
 
In order to reach 5,000 participants, we are asking that each of the 12 states with the District 
Headquarters' office educates at least 120 in each broadcast, and each of the remaining 38 
states educates at least 30 in each broadcast. This can be achieved by including all District 
satellite locations in the broadcasts. Participants should be faith leaders, Ambassadors for Peace, 
witnessing contacts and Unificationists. 
 
A participation fee of $10.00 per person is requested for each broadcast. The revenue will be 
shared by the District locations (60%) and Headquarters (40%) to cover program costs. 
 
Please work together with your local pastor in planning now for the broadcast programs. ACLC 
coordinators will assist in reaching clergy participants. This education offers a great opportunity 
for inspiration, empowerment and fellowship for all of the participants. Additional information will 
be sent soon. 
 
God Bless you and your family, 
 

 
 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 
Executive Vice President 
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